
Please say yes to HB 5018
We have seen our fixed costs skyrocket.  Government mandated policies ie: minimum wage, paid sick leave, rents and insurance 
costs takes a large portion out of our personal investment in our stores. The commission schedule to agents has not been updated 
in 34 years. Never have I heard of not even a cost of living increase to keep pace with increasing costs of running a business. The 
time is now to adjust inequities that currently exist in the compensation structure. The passing of this bill will help liquor agents to 
continue our efforts to drive revenue for Oregon.


